County of Santa Cruz

Civil Grand Jury
701 Ocean Street, Room 318-l
Santa Cruz, Ca 95060
(831) 454-2099

November 25, 2020

Lisa Murphy, the City of Santa Cruz Director of Human Resources (HR), is not required
to respond to the Grand Jury’s request. She sent the email on the following page,
explaining that “The City of Santa Cruz provided a comprehensive response which
include[d] the request from the Grand Jury to the Human Resources Department.”

The Santa Cruz City Council was not assigned all the findings and recommendations
assigned to the HR Director, so the City Council’s response may not incorporate her
input for Findings F1 and F4, and Recommendations R2 and R14.

The Correspondence Committee on behalf of

Hychanol H. (o e

Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson
2020-2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury



Grand Jury <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

REMINDER, Report #7 Fail to Communicate, #3 of 4, SC City HR
Director, IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUIRED!

Lisa Murphy <LMurphy@cityofsantacruz.com> Mon, Nov 23, 2020 at 8:36 AM
To: "grandjury@scgrandjury.org" <grandjury@scgrandjury.org>

Good Morning,

The City of Santa Cruz provided a comprehensive response which include the
request from the Grand Jury to the Human Resources Department. | do not have
any additional response.

Lisa Murphy

Director of Human Resources
City of Santa Cruz

831 420-5042

From: Grand Jury [grandjury@scgrandjury.org]

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 1:50 PM

To: Lisa Murphy

Subject: [CAUTION: Verify Sender Before Opening!] REMINDER, Report #7 Fail to Communicate,
#3 of 4, SC City HR Director, IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUIRED!
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